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Statement on 236-242 Logan Road, Buranda 
 

Transport and Main Roads (TMR) has determined not to sell the land owned by TMR at 236-242 Logan Road 
to Wee Hur.  
 
Consequently, a construction licence will not be issued and therefore the Park Central One residential 
development proposed for Stage 2 of the Buranda Transit Oriented Development will not proceed. 
 
TMR and Wee Hur have proceeded with the sale to Wee Hur of TMR's land at 96 and 104 O’Keefe Street, 
which will form part of the next stage (Stage 3) of the Buranda Transit Oriented Development in the area 
adjacent to Buranda Train Station. 
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